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Despite a lot of unavailability across Hythe Masters this year, 22 swimmers took 
part in the competition on Saturday. Given the small size of our team some 
swimmers swam all events and all relays which was a fantastic effort. Every point 
counted as there were strong teams from Thanet, Canterbury, Dover and Deal Tri, 
which made for a much better competition this year 
Every swimmer performed well, with some tasting their first competition and 
winning medals, some returning to competitive swimming and some returning 
from illness, all of whom did their best for the club and scored points. It was tense 
in the meeting at the end when the results were announced but I am pleased to 
say that Hythe triumphed again as "Top Club", this time by just 5 points in front of 
Canterbury - so well done to all involved. Next year we need all our squad 
competing if we are to retain this trophy in 2018. 
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Lastly, a big thank you to our youngsters who turned up to time-keep, marshall, 
help process results and team manage the old un's - well done 


